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Director General 

Mr. Fokion Fotiadis 

D.G. Mare 

Rue de la Loi 200 

B-1049 Brussels 

Belgium 

Date: 8
th

 July 2009 

 

Mr. Fokion Fotiadis, 

 

As referred to in our letter of 30
th

 June to the Commission with the BS RAC recommendations for 

the fishery in 2010, please find enclosed from the BS RAC our description of a project on selectivity 

in the Baltic cod fishery. This was discussed and agreed on at the recent BS RAC Executive 

Committee meeting of 23
rd

 June 2009. 

 

We look forward very much to receiving your comments to this.  

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 
Reine J. Johansson 

Chairman of the BS RAC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ewa Milewska  

Vice-chair of the BS RAC  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also sent by e mail to member states around the Baltic 

 

c.c. Fisheries Council of the European Community, European Parliament, Community 

Fisheries Control Agency, ACFA, ICES and HELCOM. 


